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July 19, 1972

it.S. Atomic Energy Commission
Directorate of Regulatory Operations
Region Ill
799 kooseve't Road
Glen E11)m, Illinois 60137

Attnt Boyce H. Grier
Regional Director

Dear Mr. Grier:

This refers to my letter of July 10, 1972 and to the phone conver-
sation between Mr. Gregor and our ot'fice on July 18, 1972, and
is in supplemental response to your letter dated June 5.

License No. 22-13585-01

1. All byproduct material above the license limits of 36 millicuriers
of Prome thium - 147 were re turned to the manuf acturer on
July 12, 1972.

License No. 22-13585-02G ,

1. Corrected labels will be sent to the owners of the 10 hand
guns during the week of July 24, 1972.

Very truly yours,
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E.F.Knutsen
Nite-Site, Inc.
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